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Robert Adair, 2s>,
C/o. Hartt & Adair Goal Co.ltd 
Montreal, • 9

m■SiSi Dear Mr. Adair:-
I thank you sincerely for your 

letter of the 9th instant, in which you were 
good enough to' offer me congratulations on my 
appointment to the Board of Directors of the 
Bank of Montreal.

I as:ure you that I appreciate
It is one morethis distinction most highly, 

evidence of the generous kindness I have received 
from Montreal since returning to Canada. I hope 
that I may in some way, direct or indirect, justify 
this election.

'.Vith best wishes,
I am,

2vor yours faithfully.
-

Prlncipal.

'


